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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
BZS 5th Street, Room 1 1 1

Eureka, California 95501 Phone: (7D7) 476-Z39D

November 13, 2018

James Renner

C/0 Humboldt County Resource Conservation District
5630 South Broadway
Eureka, Ca, 95503

Re: Reappointment to the Humboldt County Resource Conservation District

Dear Mr. Renner:

Enclosed is the Board Order from the November 13, 2018 Board of Supervisors
meeting announcing your reappointment to the HCRCD. Your new term will

expire in November 2022.

Your volunteering to serve on the HCRCD is truly valued. Thank you very much

for the time you invest.

Sincerely,

/
Ryan Sundberg, Chair
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors

RS:td
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BDARD OF BUPERVISDRS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
B25 5th Street, Room 1 1 1

Eureka, Caufornia 955Q1 Phone: (7a7) 476-2390

November 13, 2018

Daniel Cohoon

C/0 Humboldt County Resource Conservation District
5630 South Broadway
Eureka, Ca. 95503

Re: Reappointment to the Humboldt County Resource Conservation District

Dear Mr. Cohoon:

Enclosed is the Board Order from the November 13, 2018 Board of Supervisors

meeting announcing your reappointment to the HCRCD. Your new term will

expire in November 2022.

Your volunteering to serve on the HCRCD is truly valued. Thank you very much

for the time you invest.

Sincerely,

Ryan Sundberg, Chair
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors

RS;td
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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
825 5th Street, Room l l l

Eureka, CALtFORNiA 8550 1 Phone: t*7G7) 476-2390

November 13, 2018

Sandra Dale

Fortuna, Ca. 95540

RE: Humboldt County Resource Conservation District Board

Dear Ms. Dale:

Enclosed is the Board Order from the November 13, 2018 Board of Supervisors meeting
announcing your appointment to the Humboldt County Resource Conservation District
Board (HCRCD).

Your volunteering to serve on the Resource Conservation District Board is truly values.
Thank you very much for the time you invest.

You will be contacted by the HCRCD to sign your oath of office form and I have
attached a Form 700 that needs to be completed and returned to my attention.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 707 476-2384.

Sincerely,

Tracy D'Amico
Deputy Clerk ofthe Humboldt County
Board of Supervisors

Enclosure




